
 
 

   Avon Early Learning Center at Roaring Brook School 
 

Avon Public School’s preschool program is pleased to open additional seats for the 2022-23 school year. 

We are accepting peer students whose birth year is 2018. 

Tuition will be prorated through the Business Office. 

_____________________________________ 

 

General Information is posted on the Avon Public Schools website.  
www.avon.k12.ct.us 

∙ Our Schools 

∙ Avon Preschool 

∙ School Information 
 

 

 

For more information, please call the Office of Pupil Services. 
 

Robyn Addis at  

raddis@avon.k12.ct.us  

860-404-4710  


